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From:
Sent: 23 December 2014 18:36
To: Licensing
Subject: Proposed supermarket development at 122 Broomhill Road Aberdeen

I refer to the above development re application for a off sales Licence .There is a primary school about 150
yards from these premises, and an existing licensed grocer's shop within 200 yards. I do not consider it is
advisable to add yet another supermarket supplying alcohol where young children are passing through every
weekday. There are already five supermarkets within our area in Holburn Street all licensed. I live five
minutes away from the school and on the bus route to Garthdee. At weekends especially there are quite
enough passers by under the influence of drink already.

If this request is passed it will be glaringly obvious that the council has no intention of attempting any
reduction in the consumption of alcohol in our city.

I objected to the passing by the Scottish Govt for permission for the supermarket and I strongly object to the
granting of an off sales licence.


